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Upcoming Events: 
 

Tuesday 30th  August &  
6th September Tennis 

 
Wednesday 24th August 

Newcastle Permanent  
Mathematics Competition 

Year 5/6 
 

Thursday 25th August 
Book Week Parade 

 
Sunday 28th August 

Tour de Glen William bike 
ride and community event 

 
Tuesday 30th August 

School Assembly 
 

Wednesday 31st August 
Public Speaking Finals 

Math Olympiad Day DHS 
 

Friday 2nd September 
Discovery Day Yrs 5/6 

Hunter Athletics 
 

Monday 5th September 
Father’s Day Breakfast 

 
P&C Meeting 

Monday 12th September  
 

Please Return: 
Permission Note and  
Payments are due for 

Bathurst Camp 
 

Fruit Orders 
Due Monday 29th August 
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Tell Them From  Me Survey 
This term, our primary class is taking part in the Tell Them From 
Me student survey. The survey will provide us with valuable 
feedback on what our students think about school life, how 
engaged they are with school and the different ways that teachers 
interact with them. Schools in Australia and around the world have 
used the Tell Them From Me survey to help them improve. The 
survey is completed on-line and is run by an independent research 
company, The Learning Bar, which specialises in school-based 
surveys.  
Staff in schools will not be able to identify individual students from 
their responses. To ensure confidentiality, participating students 
will receive a unique username and password. Where fewer than 
five students respond to a question, the results will be 
suppressed. The survey typically takes 30 minutes or less to 
complete and will be administered by the school during normal 
school hours.  
Participating in the survey is entirely voluntary. Your child will not 
take part if either you or your child do not wish. If, during the 
survey, your child is uncomfortable, he/she can choose to stop the 
survey at any time. The majority of questions in the survey can be 
skipped. 
If you do not want your child to take part in the survey, please 
return the form handed out on 16/8/2016 and return it to school.  
More information about the survey and the research is available in 
English on the CESE website: http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/
information-for-parents 
 
Parking 
A reminder for all parents to park in the designated parking areas 
across the road from the school. This is important so we know our 
students have safe access to the bus at the end of the school day. 
 
Doug the Reading Bug 
Doug the Reading Bug is the mascot of the Dungog Shire 
Community Centres (DSCC) "The early years brain research shows 
that a person’s learning pathways are established in the brain by 
the age of three. The power of reading to children should never 
be underestimated. Reading and sharing stories with young 
children is vitally important in helping children develop life long 
skills for learning. We were lucky enough to have a visit from 
Doug today and the children thoroughly enjoyed listening to the 
stories shared.  
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Assembly  
Congratulations to last week’s award winners: 
Principal Award: Matilda 
Class Awards: Charlie & Leah 
Assembly Award: Siobhan 
Captains Award:  Caitlin 
 

Athletics 
Congratulations to our relay team that participated 
at the Port Stephens Zone Carnival last week. They 
will now run at the Hunter Carnival on 2nd 
September at Glendale. Good Luck to all! 

Book Week 
This Thursday we will be celebrating book 
week. Students are to come to school 
dressed as their favourite book character, 
enjoy a picnic lunch with their family followed by a 
literacy activity in their classroom.  Joey’s preschool 
will be joining us for our parade and activities. 

Library - 

Remember your Library Bag on Thursdays to  

protect the books you borrow. 

Discovery Day 
Students in Year 5 and 6 have been invited to 
attend the Science and Engineering Day on 2nd 
September at Dungog High School. Please return 
your Media Consent form. 
 
2017 Kindergarten School Enrolments 
We are now taking enrolments for next year. If you 
know of anyone starting Kindergarten in 2017 
please let them know to visit the school and collect 
an enrolment pack. 
 
Fathers Day Breakfast 
Glen William PS invite you to enjoy breakfast on 
Monday 5th September starting from 8am to 
8:45am.  The students are invited to wear their 
favourite sporting team colours with their school 
shorts. 
Please complete the attendance slip for catering 
purposes. 
 
Bike Ride 
The bike ride is all steam ahead! The P&C have 
done an excellent job in organising the activities 
and stalls that will be available on the day. 
There will be Lorraine Lea Linen, Chocs etc, 
Paintings and gift cards, craft, marmalade, Tish’s 
Soaps, Hannah’s fairy Garden, Balloons & Bears, 
Candles, entertainment and lots more.  
The school will perform their dance at 12:30pm. 
Children are to meet Mrs Bultitude in the primary 
classroom at  12:15pm dressed in costume. 
 
URGENT 
The school cake stall is in need of  donations. If you 
could spare some time in preparing something 
delicious to sell could you please let the school 
know or contact Donna for more information on 
0428 255 944. 
 
Fruit Orders 
Next order is due on 29th August. Order form is 
attached. 
 

P & C News 

Fathers Day Stall 
The P&C run stall will be held on Thursday 1st 
September. Gifts will be purchased at school.  

The next P & C meeting: 

Monday, 12th September 2:00pm (Primary Classroom) 
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Cadbury Chocolate Fundraiser 
If you would like to sell more chocolates please 
contact the office or call Leanne on  
0416 058 557. 
 
Canteen  
Canteen helpers are needed urgently if we are to 
continue running on a weekly basis. Grandparents, 
Aunts and Uncles are welcome. If you are able to 
volunteer, please contact Chris Ness as soon as  
possible  
0468 529 383. 
 
 

 

Doug the Reading Bug  

visits Glen William  
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BOOK WEEK AT GLEN WILLIAM 


